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Ms. Doerr, a science teacher at OKH-MS will explain the importance of developing the wetland area on the school campus as a learning environment.  Ms. Doerr will propose an improvement plan to develop the wetland with a pond area not to exceed a total depth of 19 inches, and with a diameter of 6 – 8 feet.

This wetland would allow students to develop “real life” environmental inquires which will include temperature and dissolved oxygen level change as it relates to depth of water and how this change affects the aquatic organisms, ecosystem and environment.

